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On Tuesday 4th August 2020, at 10.30 hrs., at the office of the Advisor to the First-
Deputy Speaker of the House of Representatives, 3rd floor, Parliament Building, Hon. Mr. Kitti 
Waseenon, President of the Thailand–United Kingdom Parliamentarians Friendship 
Group, presided over the 1st meeting of the Executive Committee of the Parliamentarians 
Friendship Group in the year 2020 to consider further activities of the friendship group.   
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